
WORKSHOP ON E-LEARNING FOR PUBLIC SECTOR  (EPSA) 

FROM 21ST  – 22ND  JUNE  2012 AT BUKIT KIARA, INTAN KUALA LUMPUR  

 

National Audit Department of Malaysia (NADM) in collaboration  National Institute of Public 

Administration (INTAN) and The Audit Board of the Republic of Indonesia (BPKRI) had 

organised a 2- day workshop on E- Learning For Public Sector from 21st to 22nd  June 2012 

at Bukit Kiara, INTAN Kuala Lumpur.  The objective of the workshop was to give exposure 

and knowledge sharing with the participants from BPKRI on the development and  

implementation of EPSA in the Malaysian Civil Service.   

The workshop was attended by 10 participants consisting of 8 participants from BPKRI and 

2 participants from NADM. The participants were briefed on the development and 

implementation of EPSA, Creative and Software Content development. The participants 

were given the opportunity to visit the server room and hands-on experience on e-learning. 

                              

       

 

 


